
TEMPORARY CLOSURE - -  

NEVADA PHYSICAL THERAPY BOARD OFFICE 

 

Consistent with Governor Sisolak’s directive that State offices close as soon 

as possible in an effort to combat the spread of the Coronavirus, please be 

advised that, effective immediately, the offices of the Nevada Physical 

Therapy Board is closed to the public until further notice. The Board will 

continue to work during this closure to the public and will be available by 

telephone and email to answer any questions you might have.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Nevada Physical Therapy Board 
3291 N. Buffalo Road, Suite 100 
Las Vegas, NV 89129 
Phone: (702) 876-5535 
Email: ptapplication@govmail.state.nv.us 


